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NEWSLETTER 
16th September 2022 

 

After visiting another school today, I popped into 

classes and saw beautiful handwriting, 

enthusiastic children painting, great listening, 

fabulous movement in PE and happy 

children learning in our lovely calm school. 

Our children have settled well back into 

new routines and it was lovely to see the 

great big smiles of the children when 

having their photos taken this week! 

Thank you to those who came along and 

who volunteered to help set up our swap 

shop after school on Tuesday. It was so 

popular that we will be running more over 

the year. If you are interested in being part of 

a team of occasional parent helpers for events 

in school, please let the office know.  We are 

always looking for parents helpers to read with our 

children. If you think you could come in for an hour regularly, 

please let us know. What a wonderful community to be part of! 

Headteacher Awards 
I am pleased to announced the following pupils have received a Headteacher 

Award.  Congratulations to each pupil on their achievement. 

 

School will be closed on Monday 19th September due to the Bank holiday as 

a mark of respect following the death of Queen Elizabeth II. 

A Message From Staff 



Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, events 

and activities as they happen, and some useful links for activities 

to complete at home, by following us on our social media pages: 

   https://www.facebook.com/HowardCAcademy 

  @HowardAcademy https://twitter.com/HowardCAcademy 

 

     

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with advice on how to get online, resources 

to help your child learn at home or any other support we are 

here to help. Please speak to a member of staff or phone the 

school office on 01284 766278.  

Star of the Week 

Mrs Grundill for being a flexible 

friend! 
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Looking for a          
good read? 

The Tiger Who Came to 

Tea 

Judith Kerr 

Surf’s Up 

Kwarne Alexander 

Time Travelling with a 

Hamster 

Ross Welford 

Breakfast Club 

Our breakfast club offers the opportunity to start the day well and 

ensure your child is ready to learn. It is open to all and paid places 

run from 7.45am. If your child is entitled to pupil premium funding, 

they are able to access a funded place from 8.15am. All we ask is 

that you book in advance so that we can 

ensure we have the correct staffing 

ratios in place. Book online via 

parentmail or contact the school 

office for more information. 

Dates for your diary 

20th September:8.50-

9.30am Badger class 

reading cafe 

22nd September 2.15pm 

Phonics workshop for 

Reception and Year 1 

24th-28th October:- 

Half term break 

Bagels 

Next week we will starting our breakfast bagels. When children 

arrive between 8.40am to 8.50am, bagels will be available for 

them in the classroom to eat before they start their lessons. As 

lessons begin at 8.50am, bagels will be tidied away. 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS

